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22 October 2021

Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 520
Email: AERinquiry@aer.gov.au

Joint letter of acknowledgement — Jurisdictional Scheme Application for the NSW Electricity
Infrastructure Investment Act 2020

Ausgrid, Endeavour Energy and Essential Energy jointly acknowledge the NSW Department of
Planning Industry and Environment’s (DPIE) application to the Australian Energy Regulator to treat the
Electricity Infrastructure Investment Act 2020 (NSW) as a jurisdictional scheme in accordance with
rule 6.18.7A of the National Electricity Rules.

We agree that the Electricity Infrastructure Investment Act 2020 should be categorised as a
jurisdictional scheme for the purposes of fulfilling the NSW Government'’s policy intent.

We appreciate the collaborative approach DPIE has undertaken in making this application. If you have
any questions in relation to this letter, please contact:

» Ausgrid: Ms Naomi Wynn at || NG
» Endeavour Energy: Mr Patrick Duffy at ||| R o

e Essential Energy: Mr Anders Sangkuhl at _

Yours sincerely,

Chantelle Bramley
i Francoise Merit
Rob Amphiett Lewis General Manager - Strategy,

Chief Customer Officer Chief Financial Officer Regulation and Corporate Affairs
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